
EAST MOUNTAIN NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Minutes for June 15, 2022

Attendees:  26

The meeting was called to order at 7:08 PM by President Mike Ptak. He then
led the membership in the Pledge of Allegiance, followed by a moment of 
silence for our departed neighbors.

This year's grant was awarded to Lucas Balikian who will attend UConn in 
the fall. The award was presented by Miss Beverly and Mike Jarjura. 
Congratulations and good luck to Lucas.

Officer Tiffany Healy reported that in spite of being very understaffed, the 
crime prevention unit and the vice intelligence unit have made many arrests 
for various crimes and confiscated a large number of drugs. 
Make sure to call her if you have any complaints: 203-574-6962 x4316.

Secretary report on line.
Treasurer report was given.

Mike Stere gave the Waterbury Neighborhood Council report:
Flowers were planted on Bank Street.
Blood drive will be on June 1st at Greek Church from 10 am - 3 pm.
The new park in the Brooklyn section of the city was dedicated.
 
The helpers who planted flowers and hung the flags were thanked.

The officers for next year will remain the same with the exception of a new 
vice president: April Fann.

A newsletter will be going out in July or August and membership dues will 
be collected.

A movie night in the park will be held Friday, August 26th. Info on this will 
be sent.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm


